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Comments: I am opposed to any trail system that is NOT designed to be a Multi-Use trail.  All officially permitted

trails need to accommodate various forms of recreation including hiking, biking, and horseback riding.  To design

a trail specifically for one group (biking) that would exclude the other 2 groups is not proper use of our public

lands.  This project describes the development of a trail with steep drops and other features that would not permit

safe use by the hikers and equestrians. And it seems that is intentional.  I strongly oppose excluding other trail

users in this way.

Respectfully,

Kimberly Murphy


